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Sts. Cosmas and Damian, pray for us! Tilma News 9/26/24 

Virtue of the Month:  Charity (Loving God with all your heart, mind and strength and your neighbor as 
yourself) 
“Taste and see the goodness of the Lord; Blessed is the man who trusts in Him.” (Psalm 34:8)   
Question for Reflection: How can I be more aware of the charity of others? 

Lunch Calendar - Please see the attached pizza menu for OCTOBER and send in your selections with a 
check!


PE for K-4 - Tomorrow begins the English Traditional Dance and Square Dancing for the K-4 students.


Spirit Wear for K-4 - It is also Spirit Wear Day for K-4!


ARCHERY PARENT MEETING - Monday, October 7, at 3:15, will be the first parent meeting for 4th grade 
students who might be interested in joining the Archery Team! ALSO, if you are going to LEASE A BOW 
from the school, you will still need to purchase a case. 

VOLUNTEER SUBS NEEDED - Due to various reasons, we have been in need of subs since school began 
this year. We have covered them internally, but I would really like to have a list of subs for any of you who 
would be willing to help out in the event a teacher is out.  Our first option will always be to cover these things 
internally, but it is extremely helpful to have volunteer back up. So please text Mrs. Fehder to put your name 
on a volunteer list and earn those required hours! 

FALL RAFFLE - The Fall Raffle Fundraiser will begin next week. 5 tickets will go home to each family, who is 
expected to either sell or buy them. The raffle itself will be for $2,000 and will take place October 25, the last 
Friday of October, at  
1:30 pm. All of this is foundational for the budget and growth of our school. Thank you in advance for doing 
your part!  

Mass and Fr Bartholomew - Fr. Bartholomew will be out of town for the next 3 weeks. Consequently, there 
will be NO MASS on Tuesday, but Friday is First Friday, so we will join with the parish for the Holy Hour in the 
chapel starting at 10:45, followed by the Mass at 12 noon. I am looking for options for the next 2 weeks, as the 
12 noon hour is a difficult time for the children with lunch and school obligations. We will keep you posted 
week-to-week. 

Notes for Mrs. Marilyn Todd - Mrs. Todd insisted on not receiving pay for teaching PE last year, and 
volunteered all of her time, in addition to bringing us the message of Our Lady of Mt. Carmel and the brown 
scapular for the last 8 years. Moreover, her family has asked that all contributions for their son, Layne, be 
donated to the Corpus Christi Scholarship Fund. If any of you feel so inspired, I encourage you to send a note 
of condolence to Marilyn and her husband, Mark, at 5413 Pawnee Trail, Louisville, KY 40207.


Tilma Fact - The stars that appear on the image are astronomically correct from the time of the appearance 
of Our Lady of Guadalupe on December 12, 1531. 
  
Latin saying for the Week - “Legis plenitudo caritas.”  (“Charity is the fulfillment of the law.”) 


